HOULTON WATER COMPANY

NOTICE

CONSIDERATION OF HWC/NBP INTERNATIONAL POWERLINE PROJECT COSTS

Notice is hereby given that the Houlton Water Company (HWC) will hold a meeting of the directors on Wednesday February 27, 2019 at 05:00 P.M., at the HWC offices located at 21 Bangor Street, Houlton, Maine. This will be held for the purpose of reviewing the revised HWC/NBP International Powerline Project Cost Estimate.

The meeting of the HWC Board of Directors will be open to the public and all ratepayers or other interested parties are invited to attend.

Gregory F. Sherman, General Manager

Houlton Water Company